
Carmen Trafton 
5 Pender Court 
Keene, NH 03431 
 
September 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
We value quality of life, protecting natural resources and our environment above all.  We fear damage to the water 
table, explosions and environmental damage caused by a pipeline.  Do not support this!  We've fought hard to prevent 
it.  Help us by voting with your constituents.  As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's 
certificate. 
 
Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether 
either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission 
towers and lines are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New 
Hampshire. The transmission like also will not serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire. 
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Carmen Trafton 
 


